Sportsmanship
The Commonwealth Middle School Athletic Conference requires that officials and member schools develop a high degree of sportsmanship between schools, athletes and the general public. In respect to this we wish to emphasize positive values. The participants have worked hard to create a sense of teamwork, respect, responsibility and perspective. We remind you that good behavior is expected from all and misconduct will not be tolerated. Let this competition reflect mutual respect among all participants, officials and fans. Let’s have a great event and enjoy the game!
